

October 25, 2013

Dr. Kenneth E. Scott 1801 Woodmere Loop Montgomery, AL 36117

Dear Ken:

Welcome to the AUM Alumni Board of Directors! On behalf of the Office of Advancement, we are all delighted to be working with you during the next two years, and look forward to seeing what exciting new ideas are brought forth during your tenure.

As you know, the board meets three times per year, with additional ad hoc committee meetings as necessary. Your term begins in January 2014 and will conclude in December 2015. The 2014 board meetings have been scheduled as follows:

- January 24, 2014
- June 6, 2014
- October 3, 2014

Typically, the meetings begin at 11:30 a.m. and conclude at 1:00 p.m., with lunch served. The location is to be determined, but I will keep you informed as those details are finalized. I will also be in contact with you before the end of this year to set up an individual meeting to review the Board of Directors Orientation Manual and answer any questions you may have about this responsibility.

Feel free to contact me or any of our staff in the Office of Advancement should you have any questions, and I look forward to seeing you soon.

Best regards,

Martie McEnerney

Senior Development Officer

Martis MEnurery